
New Mural
unveiled at Saticoy Library
on December 19.

Thank you to the art
students from California
State University, Channel
Islands. After surveying the
community, the students
came up with several
renderings that children and
adults were able to vote for.

Thank you to the Saticoy
Lions for contributing funds
to purchase the materials
for the mural.
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Altered Book/Collage/Assemblage Workshop
will be offered at E.P. Foster one Saturday a month for another crafty year of
assemblage, collage and altered book crafting with Ron Smith.
Repurpose an old book into a new piece of art. Bring an old book and your imagination.
Some materials will be supplied but feel to bring special items for your altered book.
Saturday, February 25, 2:00 to 4:00 pm
Saturday, March 25, 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm
Saturday, April 22, 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm
Saturday, May 20, 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm

Ventura Friends of the Library

Family Friendly Films will be screened at E.P. Foster Library on Friday afternoons
and at Saticoy Library on Saturday mornings, February through May.
The films will be accompanied by specially themed crafts.
Showtime at E.P. Foster on Fridays is 2:00 pm.
Showtime at Saticoy on Saturdays is 10:30 am.

The film series is sponsored by Ventura Downtown Lions, Saticoy Lions and Ventura Friends of the Library.
The events are completely free and open to the public.
Coming attractions are Frozen, Mary Poppins, Minions, Finding Dory, Charlotte's Web, Cars and Star Wars:
The Force Awakens. Check the library or Friends' website for current attraction.

California Native Plant Society Channel Islands Chapter Lectures
E.P. Foster Library Topping Room

"The Drought Defying California Garden"
Tuesday, February 21, 6:30 pm to 9:00 pm
"A Flora of Ventura County", a lovely view of Ventura's spring beauties, presented by Rick Burgess.
Tuesday, April 18, 6:30 pm to 9:00 pm
"Studies of a National Park Botanist" presented by Tarja Sader. Tuesday, June 20, 6:30 pm to 9:00 pm

Keep updated at www.venturafriendsofthelibrary.org and at our Facebook page




